
READ AND CIRCULATE
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Circular No. 7/2015                                                                                          June 17, 2015

 “TWO ROSES” – HOUSE MAGAZINE OF AIBOA  
A CALL TO SUBSCRIBE/RENEW

* * *

“TWO ROSES” – AIBOA monthly house magazine which was re-launched on 14-02-
2013 on the 33rd Foundation Day of AIBOA has successfully completed two years of its 
re-launch.  During these two plus years it has been  regularly bringing  out every month, 
thought-provoking articles, features and news items espousing the cause of the Bank 
officers’  and effectively throwing light on some of the burning issues of the bank officers 
movement. Especially, during our struggle for wage revision “TWO ROSES” played a 
stellar role in enthusing and motivating the bank men by way of effectively reporting the 
numerous agitational programmes with attractive color photos and motivational articles. In 
that sense “TWO ROSES” has been a very important tool for the bank officers’ movement, 
supporting our struggles in every step which has enormously helped in anchoring 
a well-deserved wage settlement for the officers, culminating in the signing of the 
7th Joint Note on 25-05-2015. In every respect “TWO ROSES” remains a true friend, 
philosopher and guide to the Bank officers’ movement.

A large number of our members have already enrolled themselves as subscribers to “TWO 
ROSES” and many have taken up life subscription too. The annual subscription of 
members who have enrolled during the month of May/June, 2014 will come to an end 
in May/June 2015. We take this opportunity to call upon the members to renew their 
subscription, preferably taking up Life Membership.

We also remind the remaining members who are yet to subscribe to “TWO ROSES”, 
to subscribe forthwith which is a TRIED AND TRUSTED tool in the hands of the 
bank officers to further their organizational advance. 

The annual subscription is fixed at Rs.120/- and for life membership Rs.1000/-. Please 
send the subscription form enclosed herewith duly filled up along with a DD/Cheque fg 
“Two Roses” for Rs120/ or Rs1000/- as the case may be payable at Chennai, directly 
to the General Secretary, KBOO,II Floor, Somayaji Building, Bunts Hostel Road, 
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Mangalore - 575003, so that we can forward a consolidated subscription/renewal list to 
AIBOA at Chennai.

We are confident that our members will respond in a massive way to this important 
organizational call and enthusiastically enroll themselves to “TWO ROSES” in the 
best tradition of our Union. 

MERIT SCHOLARSHIP 2015 – A REMINDER: We have called for entries from our 
members’ children to compete for the Merit Scholarship 2015 and in response we have 
received good number of entries from our members. Now that the results of SSLC/PUC 
exams are already out including that of CBSC in all States, we remind our members 
whose children have excelled in the above said exams to send their entries forthwith 
along with duly attested marks card.

Acknowledgement letters for the entries already received have been sent and if any 
member has not received the same, the concerned member may contact the Union 
Head Quarters for confirmation. Further, in the case of PUC/Equivalent exams there are 
separate categories for commerce besides science and arts which please note. 

STRUGGLES ONLY DELIVER   -     THERE IS NO GAIN WITHOUT PAIN!!

With warm greetings,

 Yours comradely,

 (K.RAGHAVA)
 GENERAL SECRETARY
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